
                 
 

 
   

 
 
  

 
  

 
 

  
  

  

   
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

  
  

 
 

   
 

 

 

 

   
 

  
 

 
 

 
    

 
  
         

   City of Brockton 

In City Council, July 22, 2024 
Ordered: That the City of Brockton 
appropriate the amount of Forty-Eight 
Million Dollars ($48,000,000) for the 
purpose of paying additional costs of 
designing, constructing and equipping a 
public safety complex to house the Police, 
Fire, and Information Technology 
departments, as well as the Brockton 
Emergency Management Agency, including 
the payment of costs of designing and 
improving roadways and utilities in the 
vicinity of the public safety complex, 
making improvements to enhance traffic 
flow, and for the payment of all costs 
incidental or related thereto. To meet this 
appropriation the City Treasurer, with the 
approval of the Mayor, is authorized to 
borrow said amount under G.L. c. 44, §7(1), 
or pursuant to any other enabling authority, 
and to issue bonds or notes of the City 
therefor. Further Ordered: That the City 
Treasurer is authorized to file an application 
with The Commonwealth of Massachusetts’ 
Municipal Finance Oversight Board to 
qualify under G.L. c. 44A any and all bonds 
or notes of the City authorized by this vote, 
and to provide such information and execute 
such documents as the Municipal Finance 
Oversight Board of The Commonwealth of 
Massachusetts may require.

 In City Council, August 26, 2024 
Passed to a third reading by a hand vote. In 
City Council September 23, 2024 
Adopted by a roll call vote taken by “yeas” 
and “nays”; eight members present and all 
voting in the affirmative. Councilor 
Derenoncourt not present. Councilors 
Tavares and Teixeria absent. Councilor 
Farwell motioned to file for reconsideration 
with the wish that it not prevail and was 
properly seconded. Reconsideration failed 
by a hand vote. 

The foregoing Order is on file in the City 
Clerk’s Office and on the City’s website in 
its entirety for review by interested parties.  

Timothy J. Cruise, City Clerk 

Published On: 
September 30, 2024 


